
 

 
 

March 21, 2025 

 
Debbie-Anne A. Reese 

Acting Secretary 

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 

888 First Street, NE 

Washington, DC 20426 

 
- FILED ELECTRONICALLY - 

 
GreenGen Response to EBMUD’s Draft License Application Comments 

Dear Acting Secretary Reese: 

On March 14, 2025, GreenGenStorage, LLC (GreenGen) submitted its Final 
License Application (FLA) for the proposed Mokelumne Pumped Storage 
Project (P-14796; Project). On March 19, 2025, East Bay Municipal Utility District 
(EBMUD) alerted GreenGen to the fact that EBMUD could not find GreenGen’s 
responses to EBMUD’s comments on the Draft License Application (DLA). 
Upon review, GreenGen realized that it had failed to respond to EBMUD’s DLA 
comments and as such submits them now.  

 
If you have questions or require additional information, please don’t hesitate to 
contact me at (510- 435-9145) or nicholas@greengenstorage.com. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

Nicholas Sher 

Managing Director, GreenGenStorage, LLC
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